
HAPPY FOURTH OF JULY!!  

 TO CELEBRATE OUR NEW “FREEDOM” FROM THE WORLD OF 
COVID, WE HAVE GREAT NEWS BELOW! 

VUBC VENTURA FACE-TO-FACE GAMES ARE STARTING BACK ON 
THIS TUESDAY, JULY 6TH AT THE TEMPLE BETH TORAH, VENTURA. 

 Tuesdays, 11:30, Open and Newcomer (0-20) 
 Wednesdays, 11:30 0-1750 and 99er 
 Thursdays, 11:30, Open and 299er 
 

Bring your proof of vaccination (1-time only) 
 

OJAI FACE-TO-FACE GAMES TIME HAVE STARTED BACK UP IN 
MEINERS OAKS AT THE TEMPLE ON EL ROBLAR AND POLI 
STREETS.  

Mondays, 12:30 pm, Open 
 Fridays, 12:30 pm, Open 
 
Do you have left over $BB?  Do you enjoy playing our virtual club games?  
As of Tuesday, July 6th, VUBC VIRTUAL CLUB GAMES ARE STILL ON 
but will be changed to the following days. 

 Wednesdays, 3:30 pm, Open 
 Saturdays, 12:30 pm, Open  
 Sundays, 1 pm, Open 
 

[The old Tues, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday virtual games at 
12:30 have been cancelled effective immediately.] 

Coming this summer!  CAMARILLO face-to-face games sponsored by 
Unit 547.  More later.   

For the latest information on our transition back to our club games, 

go to our web site: Ventura Unit Bridge Club (vcbridge.org) .   

Welcome back to the bridge table.  It will be nice seeing all of our 

bridge friends in person again 😊 

Rose Buckley 
Director, VUBC Unit 547 

https://vcbridge.org/


buckleyrose357@gmail.com 
805-659-9223 
7/4/21 
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